
  
May 28, 2025

Dena Blackney
 McBride Lighting, Inc. DBA McBride Lighting & Electrical Services

 16026 W. 5th Ave.
 Golden, CO 80401

SUBJECT: Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Certification-Continued Eligibility

Dear Dena Blackney,

The City and County of Denver's Division of Small Business Opportunity (DSBO) has reviewed your updated DOE and
supporting documentation and is pleased to inform you that McBride Lighting, Inc. DBA McBride Lighting & Electrical
Services continues to meet the eligibility requirements for Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) pursuant to the US
Department of Transportation (USDOT) Code of Federal Regulation (CFR) Title 49 Part 26. Your firm, and the types of
work you have been certified to perform, is listed on the Colorado Unified Certification Program's (UCP) on-line
directory at https://coucp.dbesystem.com.

McBride Lighting, Inc. DBA McBride Lighting & Electrical Services is eligible to participate as a DBE on USDOT
financially assisted projects in Colorado in the following NAICS Codes:

 NAICS 238210: ALARM SYSTEM (E.G., FIRE, BURGLAR), ELECTRIC, INSTALLATION ONLY
 NAICS 238210: COMPUTER AND NETWORK CABLE INSTALLATION

 NAICS 238210: ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS
 NAICS 238210: LIGHTING SYSTEM INSTALLATION

 NAICS 238210: LOW VOLTAGE ELECTRICAL WORK
 NAICS 238210: SURVEILLANCE SYSTEM, INSTALLATION ONLY

 NAICS 238990: SIGN (EXCEPT ON HIGHWAYS, STREETS, BRIDGES AND TUNNELS) ERECTION

It is your responsibility to make sure the NAICS codes you are certified in are kept up to date. If you wish to become
certified in an additional type of work, submit a NAICS Expansion Application available on the Small Business
Certification and Contract Management System.

Your firm's next Annual Update is due: May 31, 2026.

Your firm's 3-Year Review is due: May 31, 2026.
 **If you are ONLY certified as an Interstate DBE, you do not need to submit a 3-Year Review. Submit an Annual

Update every year.

To notify DSBO of any changes to your firm’s legal structure, ownership, management, or control, within thirty (30) days
of such change, submit a Material Change Application available on the Small Business Certification and Contract
Management System.

It is your responsibility to make sure that you keep your contact information up to date, maintain your certifications, and
comply with all applicable rules and regulations. If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact the
certification team at (720) 913-1714 or email at certificationinfo@denvergov.org.

Sincerely,
  

 

 Stephanie Knight
 Chief Officer

 Division of Small Business Opportunity (DSBO)
 Denver Economic Development & Opportunity

cc: Mina Safi-Rakeen, Certification Analyst, Division of Small Business Opportunity
 Anne Parker, Certification Supervisor, Division of Small Business Opportunity
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